
Dr. Emmett L. Bennett, Jnr. 
2703 Main Building 
University of Texas 
Austin l2 
Texas 

Dear Mr. Bennett: 

Room 314 
Hall of Graduate Studies 
Yale University 
New Haven 11 
Connecticut • 

October 30, 1958 

It was nice to hear from you and to learn 
that you have found a new home down there and are contin­
uing your work in Minoan. 

I find the bibliography very useful and 
would like to receive the thirty preceding pages if they 
are still available. I learned from the bibliography 
that Palmer seems to have seconded Furumark in explaining 
Minoan 11A11 as Luvian. This seems to me much more likely 
than Gordon's thesis. By the way, in his last article 
in the Journal of Near Eastern Studies, Gordon seems to 
have shifted the basis of his decipherment completely 
although he sticks to his main contention. 

Cordially yours, 

AG:mld Albrecht Goetze. 
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